
1

Aaron Panko

From: Salem Planning

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 12:23 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: FW: Contact Planning Division

Attachments: ATT00001.bin

I think this is for you? 

 

Jamie Donaldson | 503-540-2328 

 

 

 

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net <noreply@cityofsalem.net> On Behalf Of Lworth135@gmail.com 

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 12:03 PM 

To: Salem Planning <Planning@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Contact Planning Division 

 

Your 

Name 
Laura Worth 

Your 

Email 
Lworth135@gmail.com 

Your 

Phone 
9712414221 

Street 3275 SW Redmond Hill Rd 

City McMinnville 

State OR 

Zip 97128 

Message 
Please don't say yes to allowing the removal of the Oak Grove on the Meyer family proposed subdivision. 

Those oaks are irreplaceable in our children/grandchildrens' lifetime. 
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